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By email: Andrew.Korbelcorrs.com.au  

Dear Mr Korbel 

INVESTIGATION INTO THE ALLEGED DUMPING OF POWER TRANSFORMERS FROM 
CHINA, INDONESIA, KOREA, TAIWAN, THAILAND AND VIETNAM 

I refer to our meeting with representatives of PT CG Power Systems Indonesia (CG Power) 
on 30 September 2014 and to the following submissions made on behalf of CG Power: 

• your letters dated 2 and 8 October 2014; and 
• emails from Mr Reilly of GTR Consulting of 8 and 9 October 2014. 

You sought the opportunity for CG Power "to sit down for a short period of time with the 
Commission to attempt to assist the Commission by explaining the data already submitted, 
and how to reconcile if. The Commission undertook to consider CG Power's request and 
advise its decision before the final report was submitted to the Parliamentary Secretary. 

The Commission has decided not to meet with representatives of CG Power for that 
purpose. I am of the view that CG Power has had ample opportunity to satisfy the 
Commission with respect to its information needs in this investigation, but it has not done so 
satisfactorily. As you are aware, CG Power is being treated as an uncooperative exporter. 

Nevertheless, the Commission will review the information supplied by Mr Reilly on 8 and 9 
October 2014 and consider whether it is appropriate to use any of it as "relevant information" 
for determining export price and normal value under subsections 269TAB(3) and 269TAC(6) 
of the Customs Act 1901 respectively. 

I will arrange for this letter to be placed on the public record as soon as possible. 

Yours sincerely 

i/G9
e°ff Gleeson 

Director, Operations 1 
Anti-Dumping Commission 

27 October 2014 
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